
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress 
Abbey Road                 Tel: 422163 

Bourne  

28th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

COLLECTION FROM CLASS BUBBLE CLUBS 

We have been overwhelmed by the number of children who will be taking part in their 

class bubble clubs starting w/c 7th June. 

 

Whilst we are thrilled that so many children want to take part in the club, the number 

involved does mean that to maintain COVID-19 social distancing we need to control 

collection as everyone will be going home at the same time.  Arrangements will 

therefore be: 

 

 Children will be brought out onto the KS1 or KS2 playgrounds respectively 

 Once all pupils are out and lined up, the car park gates will be opened for 

parents/carers  

 Parents/carers will collect their child/ren from the class teacher in the 

playground(s) and leave via either the Abbey Road or Manning Road gate 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Sarah Buttress 

Head of School 

 


